
 

  

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 23rd June 2025 

 

 
Whole School 
information 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this will be presented in Fridays assembly to recognise 
exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s Headteacher 
Award will be given to Haydn S in Class 5W. Parents/carers are invited to our 
celebration assembly on Friday 27th June. Please arrive from 2.05pm for a 2.10pm 
start. 
 
A reminder that outside Awards and Class Recognition Awards will now be 
celebrated every Monday morning in class assemblies. Please ask the children to 
bring in their outside awards on a Monday and not a Friday. 

Lunch menu – week 1 - A reminder that parents/carers now need to order their 
children’s school dinners via Arbor.  

Community garden rota – Week 2 

Monday - Year 2 spending the afternoon with Year 3. 

Tuesday - Year 3 Teachers teaching Year 2 children 9.00-10.30am. 

Tuesday - BGT rehearsals at 12.15pm. 

Friday - Non uniform day in exchange for teddies, toys and book donations for the 
Summer Fair. 

 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG are always looking for parent volunteers to join their amazing team. If you 
are interested or for further information, please email 
brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 16th June 2025 
3B – 91.5%               3W – 97.06% 
 
Sports day was a huge success and all the children of Year 3 enjoyed themselves. 
We would still like to welcome any parents into school on Wednesday, 25th July, to 
join in our DT lesson on creating a pneumatic toy. We will be providing crafty 
materials to decorate their pneumatic toys, such as googly eyes, feathers etc but if 
you would like to send your child into school with any crafty bits they have lying 
around in the house, you are more than welcome to. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 27th June. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
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3B 
Yasaa 
Charlie  
Lucas 
 
 
 
3W 
Isobel 
Beth 
Grace 
 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 16th June 2025 
4K – 93.7%               4T – 94.23% 
 
Just a reminder that if anyone has any old newspapers or magazines they could 
donate to us for use in our Art lessons we would be very grateful. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 

 

Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 27th June. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  

4K 
Esme  
Florence  
Miles  
 
 
4T 
Theo 
Ed 
Jake 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 16th June 2025 
5W – 92.59%               5WO – 91.27% 
 
Our PE day for this week has changed to Wednesday, for this week only, due to the 
trip on Thursday. Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit on 
Wednesday. 
 
Year 5 have been invited over to WGSG to take part in science based activities on 
Thursday 26th June . The children need to bring with them a packed lunch, no nut 
containing products please. If your child is entitled to free school meals, you can 
order a packed lunch from the kitchen. Please email 



parentreplies@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk with your child’s name, class and 
sandwich preference, eg ham/cheese/tuna sandwich or wrap by Monday 20th June.  
A reminder to please not order a school meal on Arbor for Thursday as we are out at 
WGSG. If you’ve already ordered them, please ensure these are cancelled to avoid 
being charged. You can update this on Arbor, the same way as inputting dinner 
requests.  
 
Children who have applied with the Local Authority to do the 11+ Assessment will be 
bringing home a familiarisation guide and test day identity form today. When the test 
day form is handed in to school to be verified, please allow 10 days for the test 
identity form to be stamped, signed and returned. 

Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 27th June. Please arrive at 2:05pm for a 
2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  

5W 
Andrew 
Isabel 
Georgia 
 
 
5WO 
Emily A 
Billy 
Emily W  
 
 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 16th June 2025 
6LB – 94.44%               6M – 84.21 
% 

Year 6 are at PGL next Wednesday - Friday. Just a reminder to not order a school 
dinner on Arbor for these days next week. If you’ve already ordered them, please 
ensure these are cancelled to avoid being charged. You can update this on Arbor, the 
same way as inputting dinner requests.  

All children need a packed lunch for Wednesday, no nut containing products please. 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, you can order a packed lunch from the 
kitchen. Please email parentreplies@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk with your 
child’s name, class and sandwich preference, eg ham/cheese/tuna sandwich or wrap 
by Monday 20th June.  

Any children not attending PGL will be expected to attend school. 

We are really short of parent helpers for the Year 6 trip to Delamere Forest for the 
Hero hike on Thursday 3rd July. If you are able to help on this trip, we would be 
extremely grateful. Please email parentreplies@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk 
with your child’s name and class.  

 
Due to Year 6 being at PGL this week, there will be no awards ceremony. 
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